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7th January 2022 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
As you are aware, a number of our Year 6 pupils will be visiting Laches Wood from Monday 17th 
January to Friday 21st January. With this date approaching fast, we wanted to finalise details with 
you to allow for a smooth departure from school on the Monday. 
 
Due to the current COVID 19 restrictions, we are asking that all children attending Laches Wood 
take a Lateral Flow Device (LFD) test on the morning of Monday 17th January. Once your child has 
received a negative result, please report this through the National Government Website: 
https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result . Once you have received your negative LFD confirmation 
email, please forward this as proof to the Year 6 Team at y6.homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk  by 
no later than 9.00am.  
 
In line with our current COVID 19 policy, all staff attending Laches Wood will be testing using a LFD 
before they arrive in school on Monday 17th January and will continue to test throughout the week 
as usual. 
 
Thank you to those who have already sent back the Laches Wood medical form. For any outstanding 
medical forms, please make sure that they are returned to your child’s class teacher no later than 
Monday 10th January.   
 
If your child requires medication throughout the week, you will need to complete a ‘medicine 
administration form’ so that our first aider can provide medicine that has been prescribed by a 
doctor. We will only be able to provide the children with medication that comes with a 
prescription. Please speak to your child’s class teacher to arrange a time to complete this form 
ahead of Monday 17th January if necessary.  
 
The children will be travelling by coach to Laches Wood which will be departing at 10.00am on 
Monday. At the end of the week, the children will be back in school where you will be able to collect 
them from their usual exit point at 3.00pm.  
 
It has been fantastic to see so many of our Year 6 pupils return to school this week eager to get 
started and looking forward to this year’s residential trip. Thank you for your continued support 
with organising this valuable and memorable experience.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Mrs C Gibbins 
Head of School 
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